DEFENCE RESEARCH BOARD

Ottawa

Canada

DRBC 380-2 (DSIS)

Ottawa, Ont., 6 September, 1957.

Dr. Grote Reber, G.P.O., Hobart, Tasmania, Australia.

Dear Dr. Reber:

Thanks for your letter of September 2, and kind comments.

What you say about solar blasts is very interesting ... particularly since there is really no good mechanism to explain how gas could be drawn off into a "tail" from the upper atmosphere. I shall wait with impatience to read your results.

Meanwhile I am sending you (by sea mail to the Millers Point address) a copy of translation T 250 R, a document of some importance, in which I have referred in a footnote to your "split F" work.

Yours sincerely,

E. R. Hope

(E. R. Hope) for Chairman, Defence Research Board.

Room 4631, "A" Blog. Cartier Square Ottawa, Ontario Carada.